
 

17th  July 

Weekly Newsletter 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I can’t believe we have just completed our last full week of the year and only have a 
few more days left! What a year! 

I would like to take the opportunity to thank the children, staff, governors and families 
for all that they have done this year to make Capel the school that it is. We are so 
lucky to have such dedicated and supportive people  work in our little community, and the results of their 
efforts shine out every day. Apologies for being a bit ‘gushy’ here, but I am so proud to lead such a brilliant 
school  and feel so privileged to be a part of something so special. The current difficulties we have all faced 
just show what a team we are, how everyone has pulled together, gone above and beyond and worked 
tirelessly for our children.  Thank you. 

Best wishes 

Suzanne Farr 

 

Pencil Cases 
 

You may have noticed from a previous 
newsletter and the letter I sent out on 

Wednesday, that children are required to 
bring their own pencil cases to school next 

term.  
 

Please can I respectfully ask that the pencil 
cases are modest, small and will fit into their 

trays. Please leave oversized, fluffy, 
novelty, everything –but-the-kitchen –sink 

style pencil cases for at home.  
 

We want to ensure that they do not take up 
room on desks and can fit into trays, and we 
want to avoid competitive pencil case wars! 

 

Star and Luna 

Star and Luna had the best weekend ever with Wynter and Wren when they went on their very own stay-
cation.  The girls were such brilliant carers, and I have been reliably informed by both Luna and Star, that 

they can’t wait to visit them again. 

If you would like to look after Luna and Star over the summer, please email me and we can fix a date. 

Class of 2020 

Year 6 have some exciting things planned for next week, and I 
will be doing a special edition newsletter dedicated to them 

next week.  

We have so many mixed feelings about them leaving us—we 
have such pride in them, but we will miss them terribly. 

Next week I will share photos and stories of their final week. 
If anyone would like to contribute a dedication, memory or 

photos for it, please do email it to me and I will be more than 
happy to include it. 

I will also be including a farewell to some very special 
teachers that we are unfortunately losing next week too.  



Survey 

Please remember to complete the 
survey about how your child is feeling 

about returning to school. 

The link is on the website in the parent 
section. Please copy and paste the link. 
Early problems with the link have been 

resolved.  

By completing the survey, you are 
helping us to prepare for their return, 
ensuring we have the best provision in 

place. 

THANK YOU 

Upcoming Dates 

Please note that school will be closed 
for the summer to children from 22nd 
July onwards, this includes children of 

keyworkers.  

3rd August– 7th August –Year 5 focus 
group  9:30am-12:30am 

Transition for new entrants: visits on 
24th/27th/28th July 

Term 1 starts September 2nd  

We would like to say a very special  
Summery  

Happy Birthday to…. 

Oscar in Year 2 

Jasmine in Year R 

Logan in Year 6 

Poppy in Year 4 

Gracie in Year R 

      Josh in Year 6 

    Ada in Year 3 

     Cyrus in Year R 

    Molly in Year 3 

    Harry in Year 4 

   Emily in Year 5 

   Freya in Year 6 

    Lade in Year 3 

  Loye in Year 3 

     Isabelle in Year 6 

      Harrison in Year 3 

    Robyn in Year R 

    Eloise in Year 2 

    Rose in Year 5 

    Jade in Year 5 

     Cameron in Year R 

  Lilly in Year 5 

   Nancy in Year 6 

 

 

 Key holiday dates for next year. 

Please see our website for next year’s cal-
endar dates. The highlights are: 

Children start back on Wednesday 2nd Sep-
tember. 

Half term is 26th October—30th October 

We break up for Christmas on Wednesday 
16th December as the 17th and 18th are 
staff INET days. 

Easter is 2nd April to 16th April 

BREAKFAST CLUB AND 
AFTERSCHOOL CLUB 

As mentioned in the letter sent on 
Wednesday, Breakfast Club and After-
school club will be running from 
September. Breakfast Club will run 
from 8am (not 7:45am) and After-
school Club will finish at 5:45pm. 

Spaces are limited, please contact the 
office to book your place and to avoid 
disappointment as it will be on a first 
come, first served basis. 


